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  From the Desk of the Executive Director  

 

We are excited to share our Spring 

Newsletter. Itõs time to get outdoors and 

enjoy the semi-warm weather. It has been a 

memorable winter we will not soon forget: it 

was a long, snowy, cold season, and just hung 

on. I am not sure we wanted the award for 

the most snow in the state but we certainly 

got it. Despite that, it continues to be an 

exciting time at the agency. Sometimes good 

exciting and other times scary exciting. 

 

The item that has been our major concern 

over the past year has obviously been 

COVID. We shut down for a couple of 

months at the start of the pandemic, but 

since then we have been operational. Staff 

and parents have been great and thankfully 

patient. We are at a crossroads with the 

virus. We need to continue with community 

safety measures and encourage everyone to 

get the vaccine. We will have a long and 

dangerous road if we do not get as many 

people vaccinated as soon as possible. 

Protect yourself, your family, your             

co -workers and the families and children we 

serve.  

 

Our Housing Connections apartments on 

Virgil Street have finally opened and they are 

filling up. The one thing we realized quickly 

was the need for more one bedroom 

apartments. We continue to look at more 

cooperative housing opportunities with the 

city and county.  

 

If there something we are doing well, tell us. 

If there is something we could do different 

or better tell us. Our sole purpose here is to 

meet your needs and community needs. Help 

us do that. 

 

Darrell Newvine, 
Family Enrichment Network 

Executive Director  
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Provider Appreciation Day is Friday, May 7, 2021!  
 

Long before the pandemic, we knew child care providers were essential, but this last 

year has just highlighted the importance of loving, nurturing, and educational 

environments for our young children.   Provider Appreciation Day® is a great 

opportunity to recognize the heroic efforts of the child care community and to say 

ôthank you.õ 

 

Celebrated the Monday before Motherõs Day every year, Provider Appreciation Day is 

a special day to recognize and thank the child care work force, which includes family 

child care providers, child care center teachers, and other educators of young children 

everywhere.  

 

Child care professionals are truly among the ranks of the unsung heroes in todayõs 

society.  Child care providers are notoriously underpaid, yet have one of the most 

important jobs.  Early childhood is one of the most critical periods of development in a 

personõs life.  With little recognition, early childhood providers make a difference in the 

lives of children every day. Provider Appreciation Day offers an opportunity to let your 

child care provider know how much you appreciate their tireless and dedicated 

commitment to your child! 

 

Here are some ideas for parents from Child Care Aware of America: 

 

¶ Get together with other parents to create a surprise 

¶ Send flowers, cards or a handwritten note of appreciation 

¶ Prepare and deliver a healthy meal or snack.  

¶ Work with your child to create a special remembrance 

¶ Buy something for your provider's play area 

¶ Give your provider a paid day off, a raise, or a bonus 

¶ Key in on your provider's hobby and buy an appropriate gift 

¶ Check to see if your employer provides scholarships for toys, equipment or training 

that you can sponsor as a parent 

 

It doesnõt really matter what you do, the point is to recognize and say thank you!  Do 

not let this day go by without a special thank you to this person who is so important to 

you and your child!   And donõt forget to let your child care provider know how much 

you appreciate all they do on social media. Use #ProviderAppreciationDay when you 

post. 

Child Care Resource and Referral  
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!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǘƻ Ŝŀǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ /h±L5-мфΚ  

{b!t ōŜƴŜŬǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜŘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇŀƴŘŜƳƛŎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 
ŜƭƛƎƛōƭŜΣ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘ ƻƴ ŦƻƻŘΦ 

¢ƘŜ bǳǘǊƛǝƻƴ hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ ŀƴŘ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ όbh9tύ Ŏŀƴ 
ǘŜƭƭ ȅƻǳ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŜƭƛƎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ {b!tΦ ²Ŝ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ 
ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳōƳƛǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴΦ 

/ŀƭƭ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ŦǊŜŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴǝŀƭΦ 

 CŀƳƛƭȅ 9ƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘ bŜǘǿƻǊƪ 

.ǊƻƻƳŜ /ƻǳƴǘȅ bh9t 

слт-тно-уомо 9ȄǘΦ унт 

слт-тср-лпнр 

ƧŜƛŎƘƭŜǊϪŦŀƳƛƭȅŜƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘΦƻǊƎ 

tǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ƻŦ IǳƴƎŜǊ {ƻƭǳǝƻƴǎ bŜǿ ¸ƻǊƪΤ ŦǳƴŘŜŘ ōȅ b¸{h¢5! ŀƴŘ ¦{5!κCb{Φ  
¢Ƙƛǎ Lƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀƴ Ŝǉǳŀƭ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǊΦ 



Donation  

P A G E  4 

Thank you to the Broome-Tioga Chapter of Project Linus for their donation of 20 handmade fleece, knitted, 

cotched, and quilted blankets. These blankets went to children in our Head Start, Early Head Start, and Kinship 

programs. 

From all of us here at Family Enrichment Network, thank you so much for thinking of us and the children we 

serve. 


